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The 2017-2018 meet schedule has been updated to reflect all 

bids received to date.  There is still no bid for the Northern 

District/Regional 12 and under meet.  The teams in that 

district have been contacted to see how this might be 

resolved.  To date, one meet for 2017-2018 has been 

sanctioned and 3 others are in the process. 

Members of the Technical Planning Committee have been 

contacted to verify their interest in returning for the coming 

year. 

A member of my committee is in the process of writing up a 

recommended policy dealing with multiple bids received for 

the same venue for a championship series meet.  I have 

reminded that member that time is of the essence as the 

issue of the Southeastern Summer Awards meet is still 

unresolved. 

As of right now, the district and reginal alignments for both 

short and long course will remain the same for 2018. 

Respectfully, 

Jessica Simons 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


